
From: Oliver, Mark/RDD
To: Black, Lyna/RDD; Kane, Clare/SDO
Cc: Tull, Robert/SAC
Subject: FW: CCWD DEIR comments [EXTERNAL]
Date: Monday, January 15, 2018 10:55:12 AM
Attachments: CCWD Comments on EIR EIS - 01.12.18.pdf

Here’s another one
 

From: Jim Watson [mailto:jwatson@sitesproject.org] 
Sent: Monday, January 15, 2018 10:45 AM
To: Rob Thomson <rthomson@sitesproject.org>
Cc: Oliver, Mark/RDD <Mark.Oliver@CH2M.com>; Anne Hoagland <anne@jb-comm.com>
Subject: CCWD DEIR comments [EXTERNAL]
 
Additional letter to include.
 
Jim Watson, PE
GM, Sites Project Authority
530.410.8250
jwatson@SitesProject.org
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or legally privileged
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is
prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended
recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the communication.

 

From: Leah Orloff [mailto:lorloff@ccwater.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 15, 2018 9:42 AM
To: Jim Watson <jwatson@sitesproject.org>
Cc: Marguerite Patil <mpatil@ccwater.com>; Maureen Martin <mmartin@ccwater.com>
Subject: DEIR comments
 

Jim,  here are CCWD's comments on the Sites DEIR.  Let me know if you have any questions
or want to discuss.  We look forward to working with you on joint Sites-LV operations, Leah
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